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A meeting of the Town of Bethlehem Industrial Development Agency Finance Committee was convened in public session 
in the Bethlehem Town Hall, 445 Delaware Ave., Delmar, NY at 8:00a.m., on Thursday, September 7, 2017. 

 
Attendance was recorded as follows:   

Committee Members 
Present 

 
Committee Members 

Absent 

  
Counsel 
Present 

  
Town Staff 

Present 

 

Other Attendees 

Frank Venezia      Tom Connolly   
Victoria Storrs      Al Maikels   
Tim Maniccia      Liz Staubach   
      Robin Nagengast   
         

 

        

         

Chairman Venezia called the meeting to order at 8:03am noting the presence of a quorum.  
 
The minutes of the September 20, 2016 meeting were approved on a motion by Mr. Maniccia, seconded 
by Ms. Storrs. 
 
Summary of Fees by Project 
There was a discussion of the effect of project fees on the 2018 budget. Adjustments were made where 
projects have terminated. 
 
On a motion by Ms. Storrs, seconded by Mr. Maniccia, the Committee went into Executive Session at 
8:25am to discuss a personnel matter and returned at 8:33am. 
 
Draft 2017 Budget 
The Committee reviewed and discussed the 2018 budget and revised where appropriate. 

Upon motion by Mr. Maniccia, seconded by Ms. Storrs, the Finance Committee accepted the revised 

2018 budget and recommended to the full board for approval. 

Review Finance Committee Charter 
After review, the Committee agreed no changes are needed to the Finance Committee Charter. 
 
Bond Counsel Compensation 
The Committee reviewed a summary of transactions and agreed no change is needed to bond counsel 
compensation. 
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Motion to Adjourn 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:52am on a motion by Mr. Maniccia, seconded by Ms. Storrs. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Robin Nagengast 


